
There has been plenty happening at CommunityOSH these last couple of weeks. Focusing on the use of
natural and processed materials to create an array of art to see some beautiful nature bouquets where
children selected some beautiful plants from their stunning landscape that they have here at Teesdale
Primary. The children have been engaging in plenty of group play as they designed their own marble

mazes with the leggo, asking their friends to try and figure out their maze. Beautiful artwork had been
created outside our Osh building as children engaged in spontaneous play and created a stunning

walkway for all to gaze upon using chalk. 
Osh would also like to take this opportunity to share some special news that Rachael is expecting a baby
in November! We hope our families have a great week and we are looking forward to reporting back in

the next couple of weeks! Rachael + Stacey 
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